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Please  put into the record my support for Package 105 in SB 5422. We need additional management for our water
resources.
Please also put into the record my hope that critical funding for management will not be cut for observation, testing
and data recovery for water management programs.
I fully support Package 101 in SB 5422.
I want my tax dollars to be spent on valuable resources such as clean water. This means we need to study and
protect groundwater, watersheds and water usage.
Thank you
Alcyon Lord
Corvallis Oregon
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